Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP

05/18/2007 04:08 PM cc
bece

Subject Fw: Olde Coloma Theatre

Danielle Sather
Administrative Secretary

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
Phone: 530-621-5115

Fax: 530-622-3645
-— Forwarded by Danielle Y Sather/PV/EDC on 05/18/2007 04:12 PM ——

Angelina Wong

<gobng@yahoo.com> To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us,

05/18/2007 01:17 PM ' bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us, bosfour@co.el-dorado.ca.us,
bosfive@co.el-dorado.ca.us

cc
Subject Olde Coloma Theatre

Dear Rusty Dupray, Helen Bauman, James Sweeney, Ron Briggs, Norma Santiago,

The Olde Coloma Theatre has been a treasure to our kids, family and schools. It will be a
tremendous loss to the children, community and California forever if it does not continue the

operation to entertain/educate the children.
It should be a total legal non conforming entity, without restrictions!!
Thanks for your attention.

Angelina Wong
Parent of a 4th and 7th grader in Palo Alto

Need a vacation? Get great deals to amazing places on Yahoo! Travel.
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